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OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION
Regutating Utilitics for the Benefit of AU
Media Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday October 20,2011

“OUR report on probe of JPS submitted to The Office”

The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) advises that the report on the probe into the billing
and metering issues of the Jamaica Public Service Company (JPS) has been submitted to the
The Office by the independent investigator.

The report will be presented to the public as promised on October 21, 2011 following a
news conference at the Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR).

The investigation began on August 29, and the report was originally scheduled for public
presentation on October 7, 2011, however an extension of the time to present the findings
was granted due to the unexpected volume of data received which needed to be fully
analysed.
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